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Meanscoil na Toirbhirte				Presentation Secondary School

Lios Tuathail 				Listowel
Co. Chiarraí				Co. Kerry
	   		

September 2021 
Parental Permission to go ‘Up town’ at lunch time 

Given the current situation regarding COVID-19, all senior students will require parental permission to leave the school at lunch time.

Name of student: ___________________________________




5th Year                                                 
                          denise.galvin@preslistowel.ie


6th Year                                                               
                          muireann.osullivan@preslistowel.ie


LCA                                                                     
                          norma.dowling@preslistowel.ie    

All Transition Year, Fifth and Sixth Year students are allowed ‘up town’ at lunch time. This is a privilege granted to senior students. It is our expectation that all students behave in a respectful and dignified manner when ‘up town’ during lunch time.
It is the right of the Principal/Deputy Principal to remove this privilege for a period of time from senior students who misbehave ‘up town’, who demonstrate a distinct lack of cooperation in school or who arrive back late to school after lunch having been ‘up town’


Parent/Guardian signature:_____________________________	Date: ____________________

Contact phone number: ________________________



[bookmark: _GoBack]Please sign the above form and email it to your Year Head before Thursday 2nd September to the above email address if you wish to give your daughter permission to go ‘Up Town’ at lunch time. 
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